
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14th December 2018 
 
Dear Parents / Carers  
 
BREAKFAST CLUB PRICE INCREASE 
 
When we return to school on Tuesday 8th January, the cost of Breakfast Club will 
rise to £1.00. Sadly, due to increased food and staffing costs it has now become 
clear that we need to raise the fee to cover these additional costs 

 
Breakfast Club will be £1.00 per day for children, other than for children on free 
school meals when it is free. Please note this is not to be confused with universal 
infant free school meals, applicable to all foundation to year 2 children. If you are 
in any doubt about whether your child is on free school meals, please see the 
office who can check for you or help you to apply if you think you may be eligible 

 
I am confident that the Breakfast Club will still continue to provide a high quality 
service meeting the needs of both parents/carers whilst allowing children the 
opportunity to have a healthy nutritious start to the day and the chance to engage 
in activities, relax and have fun before the start of the school day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Karen Wakefield 
Principal 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 


